

## FIEP - Europe

Comenius University, Faculty of Physical Education and Sport L.Svobodu 9, 814 69 Bratislava, Slovakia e-mail: antala@fsport.uniba.sk

Dr. Vilko Petrič

Croatian Kinesiological Federation

Croatia

7<sup>th</sup> of April 2014, Bratislava

Dear Dr. Vilko Petrič,

Let us on behalf of the International Federation of Physical Education (FIEP) to inform you that FIEP Europe Thulin Award Committee decided to award your work and activities in the field of physical education with the :

## **FIEP Europe Thulin Award 2015**

Official Ceremony of your awarding will be held during the 10<sup>th</sup> FIEP European Congress in Rabat, Morocco on the **14<sup>th</sup> of November 2015**.

On behalf of the FIEP Europe Executive Board we would like to congratulate you.

With best regards

Comenius University
Faculty of Physical
Education and Sport
L. Svobodu 9
814 69 Bratislava
Slovakia

Branislav Antala

FIEP Europe President